
West Park Primary School           
Devon Road        
Wolverhampton       
WV1 4BE 
Telephone: 01902 558238 
Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   

 
HEADTEACHER: Azizan Kabil  

             

                                   

Dear parents/ carers,  
 
Your child has the opportunity to take part in a 2-night residential on Wednesday 24th September to 
Friday 26th September at Boreatton Park, based in Shropshire. They will travel to and from 
Boreatton Park by minibus. The children will have the chance to carry out a range of fun activities.  
 
If your child is interested in the above residential, please complete the slip below and return to the school 
office no later than Friday 9th May. Places will be offered on a first come first serve basis.  
 
When we have received the slip below, a non-refundable deposit of £20 will need to be paid on your 
School Gateway account by Friday 23rd May. There will be an option for the remaining payment to made 
in full or in monthly instalments.  
 
The total cost for the trip is a £20 deposit with a remaining balance of £100. For children who 
receive pupil premium, the cost for the trip will be a £20 deposit with a remaining balance of 
£65.  
 
Further information and a meeting will follow when the booking has been confirmed. You will be able to 
see dietary options, the accommodation, activities and kit list will be available at the meeting. 
 
I hope you will allow your child to take part in this very worthwhile experience. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs A Kabil  
Headteacher 
 

 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________ Class: ____________ 
   

 
My child is interested in attending the 2-night residential to Boreatton Park based in Shropshire on 
Wednesday 24th September to Friday 26th September. 

 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signed: ____________________________    Date: _______________ 

mailto:westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

